
  
 
 
 

October 13th, 2021  
  

 
 
 Dear Serendipity Families,    

  
I want to be sure that you know how to access information in the 
event Serendipity is closed or is on late arrival due to inclement 
weather.  

  
By 6:00am, if there is inclement weather, we will make the decision 
to either:  

1. Close for the day or   
2. Delay start time by 2 hours to 10:15   

  
You will receive an automated call by 6:15am or at 7pm the night 
before.  
After 6:15am you may:    

• Watch local radio/television stations   
• Call our main number at (503) 761-7139  
• Look at our webpage 
http://www.serendipitycenter.org/  
• Look at our 
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/SerendipityCenter
Portland/  

  
If you do not think it is safe to travel in your area, or you have other 
safety concerns, please feel free to use your best judgment and 
excuse your child from school that day.  If we are open, but is 
unsafe to travel in your area, you can call and leave a message on 
our answering system (503) 761-7139 before 8:00am, or talk to our 
receptionist after 8:00am to report your child’s absence.  

  
We appreciate the opportunity to work with you and your child and 
wish you a warm and joyful winter season!  

  
Sincerely,  

 
  

Kevin Thompson  
Principal, Serendipity Center  
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